
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to lots of you for your kind words after our incident 
yesterday.  As I said, we do have policies and procedures in place for 
this and these were followed.  I am incredibly proud of the children and 
the staff. 
A huge thank you to everybody who purchased a book this week from 
the book fair.  An incredible £880 was raised.  We gain 50% of that to 
spend on books back in school for our own library. 
Another huge thank you to everybody who has or is going to donate a 
present for residents at our local care home.  This is such a wonderful 
community link allowing the children to understand the gift of 
compassion and care at this time of year.  The school choir are also 
going to perform their over two afternoons in a few weeks. 
You may remember last week I mentioned how the children had been 
taking part in a times tables rockstar event against all other ATLP 
schools.  We are delighted to find out this week that we came 3rd 
overall for improved speed and 5th overall for the most time spent 
playing.  A great effort by our children. 
 
As we begin to enter Christmas season, please make a note of the dates 
attached on the calendar section of this newsletter as the month of 
December does get very busy.  Some things to mention: 

• Christmas craft is an event where one adult joins their child in 
school to make a craft and spend some Christmas time 
together.  We will provide mince pies and hot drinks and you 
just need to bring yourself with lots of Christmas cheer and 
creativity.  These will be completed on separate days this year 
in classes in the hall and will run for one hour 15 minutes each. 
This is an event kindly funded by the FriendsPTA. Unfortunately 
siblings cannot cross classes as the craft would not be suitable 
for that age.   Children can wear Christmas jumpers on their 
craft day too. 

• Please look out for a message regarding booking a Christmas 
lunch for your child for Wednesday 20th December.  This will be 
a traditional roast dinner with crackers, music and cheer.  Again 
the children can wear their Christmas jumper. 

• On the last day of term, I hope you can all join us at St Editha’s 
Church for our annual Christmas carol concert.  This will begin 
at 2pm and everybody is welcome.  Children can go home from 
the church to begin their Christmas break. 

 
Please remember school is closed next Friday (1st December) 
 
Thank you for your continued support in what can be challenging times 
we live in.  Children remain at the heart of everything we do here at 
WMG and their progress, opportunities and safety will always be our 
number one priority. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Jones  

 

  

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


